
September 21, 2022

Cardinal Pacelli School's Mission
Cardinal Pacelli, parish school of Our Lord Christ the King, is driven by Christian values, committed
to academic excellence, strengthened by a nurturing community and dedicated to educating both

the heart and mind, while serving the Lord.
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Mrs. Cento's Weekly Update
Dear Pacelli Families & Friends,


Welcome to Fall, tomorrow! The September or fall equinox signals
the shift between summer and fall. According to the Old Farmer's

Almanac, the season will precisely arrive at 8:04 p.m. Sept. 22 for the Northern Hemisphere.

Integrated Technology and Spanish
Our kiddos are enjoying the new programs at Cardinal Pacelli with
Spanish class for Grades 4 – 8 and Tech/STEM classes for
students in Grade K – 8. In Tech/STEM the students enrich their
knowledge of how to use the computer and how to critically think
through tasks in Science, Technology, Engineering and Math. As
you can see in these pictures, they were working on who could

build the tallest tower. In Spanish, working on vocabulary pronunciation and putting these words
into short sentences are key. All were eager to participate and felt accomplished when they had
the correct answer. Take a few minutes to ask your child about what they are doing in these
classes and make contact with the teachers, Mrs. Nutter nutter_@cardinalpacelli.org or Mrs.
Quintos quintos_d@cardinalpacelli.org if you have questions.. They will be happy to share all the
fun they are having with your children!

Junior Diabetes Research Foundation Fundraiser
Many of you know Ms. Lynch, (aka Miss Elaine) as one of our
Paraprofessionals at Cardinal Pacelli School. What you might not
know is that she is an avid road cyclist who is passionate about
many causes, including JDRF (Junior Diabetes Research
Foundation). Elaine is participating and fundraising for the JDRF
Amelia Island Ride this coming winter, where she will ride 100 miles
on December 3rd. JDRF leads the way in scientific breakthroughs
that will make it safer and easier to live with T1D, until there are
cures. Click Here if you would like to make a donation to this worthy cause.
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Pacelli Village Playground
New temporary signage is now displayed for our Pacelli Playground. The teachers and I are
continuing to emphasize the importance of following these rules in the hopes that it will carry over
to the evenings and weekends. Following these guidelines will protect the safety of everyone and
protect our playground from misuse and vandalism. When visiting the playground during non-
school times, please be cognizant of the neighboring homes surrounding the playground and be
respectful of their property. We want to be a good neighbor!


The Pacelli Village Dedication and Blessing is set for Wednesday, October 5th @ 10:00 AM. All are
welcome to attend the ceremony. Weather permitting, we will all gather on the field. Inclement
weather, we will move the ceremony to our school gym.


“The future starts today, not tomorrow.” ~ Pope John Paul II


Joy for Your Day,


Mrs. Terri Cento

LUNCH MENU
Reminder - All lunch orders MUST be placed before 8:00 a.m. to guarantee a lunch is available for

your child!!

September Lunch Menu

CONGRATULATIONS PACELLI ARTISTS
Congratulations to the following students who will be representing
Cardinal Pacelli School at the Hyde Park Art Show! Artwork was
selected in May.
The Art Show takes place in Hyde Park Square, from 10-5pm on
Sunday, October 2nd. There will be a small awards ceremony at
2pm. Well done, Amazing Artists!!
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Lyla R.
Tillie P.

Maren C.
Rory U.

Kaitlyn S.
Audrey M.

Ellie O.
Emory W.
Stella S.
Alice J.
Mia V.

Helena S.
Tierney S.
Sophie D.
Reagan C.
Maddie D.

Vincent M.

Dates to Remember
September 29 - Spirit Wear Day

October 1- Blessing of the Pets 10am
October 2 - Hyde Park Art Show
October 3 - Picture Day
October 5 - Playground Dedication & Blessing 10am

LAST CALL TO ENROLL IN SPANISH CLUB!

CLASSES BEGIN SEPTMEBER 27

GRADES K-3
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Who-Dey Think Gonna Win This Basket?!


As a show of appreciation for supporting our PTO Magazine Drive,
all participants’ family names will be eligible to win! The drive
ends on Friday, September 23rd, so do not miss your chance to
win TWO TICKETS and cheer on the Bengals to victory as they
face the Ravens in the Jungle on October 23rd!
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Liturgy & Worship - We Invite You to Participate
Habitat for Humanity Collection

After Mass this weekend stop by the Habitat for Humanity exhibit in
the Atrium and learn about all the great work that volunteers have
done building affordable housing in our community. Contributions
will be received at that time for a new house to be built at 1665
Jonathan Ave. in Evanston. Our Lord Christ the King Parish is a part
of the Shalom Coalition, a group of ten Christian Congregations that
will build this house. Our volunteers and donations have supported
the construction of a house each year for the past 20 years. The Coalition needs $100,000 for this
year’s house. Please help our parish and the Coalition in this endeavor. If you wish to volunteer to
work on this house, please contact Tom Wittekind at twittekind@cinci.rr.com. Thank you for your
interest and support.


Monsignor Quinn Scholarships Awarded

In a tribute to the founder of Our Lord Christ the King Church and Cardinal Pacelli School, academic
scholarships are awarded to four sixth grade students each year. Monsignor Edward Quinn founded
Our Lord Christ the King in 1926 and over the following decades initiated the construction of the
church and school buildings that are used today. After yesterday’s All-School Mass, Father Ed
announced the winners of this year’s Monsignor Quinn Scholarships: Jack Hebbeler, Abigail
Jagers, Isabelle Payne and Emily Pickup. Congratulations to the students and their families.
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Wednesday Women's Bible Study Resumes

No Greater Love: A Biblical Walk Through Christ’s Passion is filmed on location in the Holy Land. It
is a Biblical pilgrimage that reveals Christ’s amazing love for us. Author Edward Sri guides us
through the last hours of Christ’s life. We will walk step-by-step with Jesus from the garden of
Gethsemane to Mount Calvary. Experience a deeper understanding and appreciation of God’s
immeasurable and unconditional love for us. This is similar to “The Biblical Walk Through the
Mass” series. We will meet in the Atrium Wednesday 12:00 -1:30 pm Feb. 2, 9, 16, 23 March 2nd.
Sign-up and questions: Patty Green pattydgreen@gmail.com


SVDP Request for Our Neighbor in Need - Car Needed

The Christ the King Conference of The Society of St. Vincent de Paul (SVDP) is a service ministry
in our parish. We are currently working with a single mom, L.P., who is in need of a dependable car
or SUV. Members of SVDP have been serving L.P. on and off for over 10 years. She has 2 small
children, who are both in car seats. L.P. has been drug-free for over 15 months. She now has a
good job in housekeeping, and was recently promoted. She needs dependable transportation to
drop off her children at day care, and to get to her job. If you have a car or small SUV to donate,
please call Sharon Weckel at 513-235-1706 or Jim Dodd at 812-455-5062. Thank you for your
support of our neighbors in need.


Pacelli Village Project Update

You will soon notice the presence of construction equipment on the Pacelli playfield. We are
beginning Phase 1 of the project. This includes installation of a new turf playfield, playground
equipment, basketball courts, and outdoor learning area. Workers are clearing back some of the
overhanging trees, removing the old backstop, and will soon begin removing the learning trailer.
Once that is complete, they will transition to building retaining walls around the perimeter of the
field. Learn more about the Pacelli Village Project here 



Membership Information Update

Have you changed/deleted your home phone number? Have you moved or are you preparing to
move? Please help us keep our records current with any changes, additions or deletions that may
have occurred in your family over the past year. Please contact Pam Gruesser at the Parish Office
at pam@olctk.org or 321-4121. 



Baptism Preparation Class - February 9

Our next class is Wednesday, February 9 at 7:00 pm via Zoom. This class is required of new
parents before their child is baptized. You may attend this class even before your child is born! Call
the Parish Office at 321-4121 to register.
Pray the Rosary During the New Year

Each Monday evening, a group of parishioners gather to pray the Rosary in church. If you need
comfort, healing or inspiration, Mary will be your guide and spiritual mother. You can rely on her.
Please join us in church at 7:00 p.m. on Monday evenings. All are welcome. We provide Rosaries if
you need one.
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Mount Notre Dame

McNicholas High School

Ursuline Academy

St. Ursula Academy

About Us
Email: cento_t@cardinalpacelli.org

Website: cardinalpacelli.org

Location: 927 Ellison Avenue, Cincinnati, OH, USA


Phone: 513-321-1048

Our Lord Christ the King Parish

Athletics

PTO

Calendar

Inclement Weather Information

Pacelli PTO
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